
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 5/6/2014 10:05:16 AM

RedactedTo:
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Rogers, Sienna (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S1R21); 
Wan, Fong (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=FXWl)
Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)Cc:

Bee:
Subject: FW: TL session on June 5 - media advisory

Hello,

Attached is the media advisory for our upcoming Thought Leaders session featuring 
Fong Wan of PG&E. Please review and let us know if you have any suggestions. 
We’d like to send this out by noon today.

Thanks,

marzia

Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission [ zaf@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-1997
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